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The CBGMA board met September 22, 2018, at Bethel Assembly of God fellowship hall. Present 
were Don Woods, Jason Woods, Len Hutsell, Larry Surginer, John Holman, Deanna Walter, 
David and Linda Carlson, and Emma Williams. 

 
Minutes of the August 18 meeting were accepted as read following a motion by Len Hutsell and 
second. 

 
Although the former treasurer had reported $162 on the books, a total of $185.73 was turned 
over to the board. This was accepted following a motion by Len Hutsell and second by John 
Holman.  
 
Len Hutsell reminded us that the Butter Churn’s singers scheduled for October 12 are The 
Milburns and Emma Williams; and November 9 are Deanna Walter and Don and Jason Woods. 
 
The Christmas party is scheduled December 15 at Bethel Assembly of God fellowship hall. 
 
Judy Woods was unanimously accepted as treasurer following a nomination by Len Hutsell and 
second by John Holman.  
 
Larry Surginer was unanimously accepted as vice president following a nomination by John 
Holman and second by Len Hutsell.  
 
Emma Williams was unanimously accepted as secretary following a motion by Len Hutsell and 
second by John Holman.  
 
Don Woods brought up old business we need to accomplish to bring us up to date.  
Redo our legal papers: fill out our new state papers, including new contact information for 
officers. Larry Surginer is looking into our state requirements. We each will make notes on 
updating our information sheets and application forms. We need new descriptions of 
responsibilities for each position.  
 
Convention 2019 was scheduled for Friday and Saturday, February 15 and 16, 2019, at Bethel 
Assembly of God Church in Corpus Christi, following a motion by John Holman and second by 
Linda Carlson. The board agreed unanimously to decline awards for elected positions, using 
certificates only. Awards will be given for special achievements.  
 
Prayer List: Thanks for Jason’s safe arrival home; traveling mercies for David, Phyllis, and Dean; 
Leon Campbell and Ben Buchanan of Lost But Found; Barbara Johnson and husband; Jimmy and 
Jeri Hisel; Sandy Surginer. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer. 
 


